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9 December 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

YEAR 6 FINAL DAY – PARENT/CARER INVITATION 
 
Our Legendary Sixes will have their final school assembly on Thursday 16 December, where they will 
have their final Graduation Celebration.  
 
We are inviting one parent/carer to join us in saying goodbye to our students.  Parents/Carers will 
need to sign in using the QR code and have proof of vaccination checked upon arrival.  
 
The assembly will begin at 2.00 pm in the school hall, however, parents will be asked to remain in the 
GREEN ZONE throughout the assembly.  
 
Mr Carter will address the assembly, the teachers will draw the Year 6 Raffle, the Legendary Sixes 
will perform their Year 6 song and proceed to walk through the peer corridor to ring the school bell. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Heidi Lavender and Mrs Maria Dowsing 
Year 6 Teachers 
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